PHILOLOPHIA an english Medium and English Version School

Notice

Date: 08.05.2025

Dear Parents,

It is to notify that school will remain closed on 11 May 2025(Sunday) due to

‘Buddha Purnima’.

N.B: The Administrative Office will remain open on Saturday, 10th May 2025, from
10:00 AM to 1:30 PM for admission, tuition fee collection and other administrative
purposes.

Regards
Administration
PHILOSOPHILA



